

# Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops





23rd February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers.

Welcome to Term 4. I hope you all enjoyed half term and are now looking forward to the fast approaching spring!

### Dates for Term 4:

**Tuesday 27<sup>th</sup>:** Turtle Class Assembly (9.10am); Book-Swap (further details below) **Thursday 1<sup>st</sup> March:** Stingray Class Assembly (9.10am); World Book Day (dress up as

your favourite book character; further details below)

**Wednesday 7th:** Once Upon a Wednesday (story writing day)

Thursday 8th: Penguin Class Assembly (9.10am)

Monday 12th: Parent Forum (2.30pm; all welcome - please contact the School Office if

you wish to attend)

**Tuesday 13th:** Parents' Evening (3.30-5.30pm)

**Thursday 15th:** Pelican Class Assembly (9.10am); Parents' Evening (4.00-6.00pm) **Thursday 22nd:** Year One Class Assembly (9.10am); Parents' Evening (5.30-7.30pm)

Thursday 29th: Puffin Class Assembly (9.10am); Last day of Term 4

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

#### **Book Swap**

Tuesday will see the return of Book-Swap. Send your child in with a book and they will be able to swap it for another (I am told they can bring in up to three books to swap). It would be fantastic if every child is able to participate as each class will have the opportunity to browse our ever-growing collection before swapping their book. Thank you to Mrs Kimmelman for organising this.

## World Book Day

World Book Day is on Thursday 1st March. There will be lots of book related activities for the children to enjoy throughout the day, including a Stingray Class assembly. Everyone is invited to dress up as their favourite book character; we have a Mad Hatter's Tea Party theme for those that wish to take part. A prize will be given for the best outfit in each class – good luck! There will also be a special dinner menu for the day (coming home today).

#### **ParentMail**

We will be upgrading our communication systems with parents to ParentMail from Monday 26<sup>th</sup> February. You must be signed up to receive all school information, including newsletters. You should have by now received information about how to sign up; please contact the School Office is you have any questions.

## **School Dinners**

All children having a school dinner are provided with water and milk to drink. There will no longer be alternative drinks (milkshakes etc.) available to buy and drink with school dinners.

I hope you all have a pleasant weekend.

Yours/sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher

